

December 5, 2014

Debbie McGilligan San Clemente Sunrise Rotary P. O. Box 73156 San Clemente, CA 92673

Dear Rotarians:

On behalf of the Ocean Institute, I would like to thank you for the San Clemente Sunrise Rotary Club's donation. Your generous contribution of \$3,000 will support the Adopt a Class Program ensuring that those who might not be able to attend for financial reasons can.

At the Ocean Institute our mission is: Using the ocean as our classroom, we inspire students of all ages to learn. Over 100,000 students experience our immersion-style programs annually and your gift directly supports their education.

The generosity of groups like this makes it possible for all of us at the Ocean Institute to work hard every day to provide unique, and often life-changing, educational experiences. We are very grateful for your support.

Thank you again!

Best regards,

THE ROTARY COUR! President and Chief Executive Officer

Tax ID 33-0203488

Under federal law, your federal income tax deduction is limited to the amount by which your donation exceeds the fair market value of any significant goods and services provided in exchange for your contribution. The Ocean Institute provided no goods and services to you in exchange for your gift.